
'Xn application for 401 Water Quality Certification is pending before the 
Department of Environmental Protection for the in-kind replacement of a culvert 
located at 90 Jensen Road in Belchertown, Massachusetts. The activities will 
occur within an area designated as an Outstanding Resource Water and are 
proposed by Anne Goldstein and Kathleen LaChance of 90 Jensen Road, 
Belchertown, MA 01007. Additional information may be obtained from 
John M. Prenosil at JMP Environmental Consulting, 439 Belchertown Road, 
Ware, MA 01082 by calling 413-967-5601 x 701. Wriffen comments should be 
aadressed to: M~SSDEPwestern Regional Office, Division of Wetlands and 
Waterways, 436 Dwight Street. Suite 402 Spnngfield. MA 01 103 w~thin twenty-
one days of this not~ce. Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any 
governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the 
environment who submits wriffen comments may appeal the Department's 
Certification. Failure to submit wriffen comments before the end of the public 
comment period may result in the waiver of any r~ght to an adjudicatory hearing. " 


